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Hello my friends,  

 

Spring has finally blossomed and many of us are well on our way to 

wrapping up another wonderful school year!  This is a time for all of us 

as educators to reflect upon each child that has touched our lives this 

year.   We have spent the school year with these little blessings and to see 

how they have grown and developed is a huge privilege and one that 

never gets old to me!  

 

It is an extreme honor for me  to be able to personally welcome each and 

every new and returning  member to the Arkansas Early Childhood 

Association! This is my first  year as your new president and I am excited 

to begin this new journey with you. Please be sure to mark  your calendars 

for  October 12th through the 14th. Our annual conference will be held in 

Little Rock at the Marriott Hotel. We will be giving you full details closer 

to time. It is sure to be an informative and enjoyable event and one you 

will be sure to want to attend!  This yearõs theme is òWhatõs Your Super 

Power?ó Look for the hashtag #KidsneededaherosoIbecameone! 

 

Please allow me  to take a moment and introduce myself to you. My name 

is Dawn Jeffrey and it is my pleasure to be able to serve as your new 

AECA president.  I am from Concord, Arkansas. I am married to Alan and 

we have two daughters named Shawna and Paige. Paige and her  husband 

Jonathan recently blessed me with my very first grandbaby, a little girl 

named Abigail. I am also the director for the Southside School District's 

Early Childhood Program.  My goal for this year is to make sure all Early 

Childhood staff are treated as Professionals.  We are professionals and 

this job is not for the weak.  It takes everyone from teachers to custodians 

to make sure children are safe and treated with respect.   

 

I am looking forward to serving alongside each of 

you as we work toward bettering the lives of 

Arkansas' children.  

 

Please enjoy the rest of your year!  

 

Sincerely,  

Dawn Jeffrey     
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If you have an event you would like 

published please submit your events 

to Jennifer Bowman VP of 

Communications by clicking the 

button!  

 

 

Dear Members:  

 
 

I hope you had the opportunity to attend the 

2017 SECA conference in Biloxi, MS. It was a 

terrific professional development opportunity. If you were not 

able to attend , please take a look at the resources provided by 

some of the speakers on the SECA website: 

www.southernearlychildhood.org   

Click on Conference > Previous Conference then scroll down to 

the PowerPoints provided by Heather Siskind, Catherine 

Scott-Little, Ph.D., Craig Jones, Dr. Michael Nettles, and Jeff 

Leffler.  

It was an exciting time to be an Arkansan, there were five 

individuals from Arkansas who brought home awards:  

1. Elizabeth Scudder, Marian B. Hamilton Award  

2. Marilyn Bailey, SECA Presidentõs Award 

3. Kathy Stegall, Outstanding Member of SECA  

4. Bright Beginnings Family Child Care Home in Siloam 

Springs, AR Debbie Mays, Family Engagement Contest 

Winner  

5. Our House, Inc. Little Learners Child Development Center 

in Little Rock, AR ð Maureen Martin, Director Family 

Engagement Honorable Mention.  

Congratulations to all. Keep in mind the next conference will 

be in Lexington, Kentucky March 1 -3, 2018, Hyatt Regency, 

Lexington Center. The conference theme will be òEvery Child 

Needs a Champion.ó 

SECA is offering a great opportunity for centers to purchase 

center memberships. These center memberships allow you to 

purchase a group of memberships that are transferrable as 

staffing changes occur. This will allow you to ensure that your 

programõs dollars are staying with the program, while at the 

same time promoting quality and professionalism among your 

staff. With the purchase of a center membership, staff will 

receive the same great benefits as a regular membership (3 

issues of Dimensions, SECA Reporter Blog, Monthly 

information emails, Discounts on SECA training and the 

annual conference and much more. Feel free to contact me at 

dhoneyc@uark.edu or call the SECA office at 1 -800-305-7322 

with any questions you may have.  

 

CǊƻƳ 5ŜƴƛŜŎŜ IƻƴŜȅŎǳǧΣ ¸h¦w !Ǌƪŀƴǎŀǎ {9/! .ƻŀǊŘ wŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝǾŜ  
 òYour Voice for Southern Childrenó 

1-800-305-7322  

www.SouthernEarlyChildhood.org  

info@southernearlychildhood.org  
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Congratulations 
Pictured from left to right : 

 Elizabeth Scudder  

 Marian B. Hamilton Award  

 Marilyn Bailey  

 SECA Presidentõs Award 

 Kathy Stegall  

 Outstanding Member of SECA  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Family Engagement Contest Winner  
Debbie Mays  

Bright Beginnings  

 Family Child Care  Home  

 Siloam Springs, AR,  

 

Family Engagement Honorable Mention  
Our House, Little Learners Child Development Center, Little Rock AR,  

 

Maureen Martin      Kanisha Hatton, daughter Scarlet  

 Director           Parent/member of Community council  

Arkansas Award Recipients 
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Join us in Little Rock  

October 12-14, 2017  

Little Rock Marriott for  

�:�+�$�7�·�6�� 

YOUR SUPER POWER?  

 

Calling all SUPERHERO Presenters!  

We would love to have you as a presenter at 

this yearõs 56th AECA Annual Conference.  

Visit  ow.ly/pQRu30aZRmK   for more information!  


